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UNDP Lebanon Procurement Unit has received several questions regarding the subject 

Tendering Procedure. All questions received to-date are documented below with respective 

answers. 

 

Questions and Answers 

 

1 Q. 

 

 

A. 

Please clarify if we should uninstall the existing pumps and then install the new 

pumps in their place 

 

No need for uninstallation of old pumps or installation of the new ones since 

the pumps required are for standby only 

2 Q. 

 

A. 

The pipes and cables are already installed or we should quote for these as well? 

 

All the necessary pipes and cables are in place and the supplier is not required 

to do any installation just delivery   

3 Q. 

 

A. 

There will be requested any valves or any other request? 

 

No additional request besides the pumps is required 

 

4 Q. 

 

A. 

Please indicate in which cities the pumps will be installed 

 

These pumps are to be delivered to the BWE( Bekaa Water Establishment) in 

Zahle not to different locations  

 

5 Q. 

 

 

If you requested installation, then there is pump sets should be dismantled to install 

the new one, are the cables and pipes for wells available, because in the BOQ there 

is only pump sets requested 



 
 

 

A. 

 

No need to request the installation as the BWE are the ones who will do this 

operation according to their needs 

 


